
October 5, 2020 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 
 
Since our update last week, we are still working with the lab to get all insurance information 
ready for our testing. While we hoped to have everything finished for testing this week, 
unfortunately there is still a delay. We will let you know when our next round of testing will take 
place as soon as we find out. 
 
All staff are being screened per CDD/MDH guidelines upon their arrival at work, and Residents 
are monitored for signs and symptoms of the virus. All Staff, Sisters and Residents are wearing 
their masks and everyone is doing great at keeping a six feet distance as much as possible. 
 
Fall has arrived and the Residents are very happy to be able to enjoy the few warm days left, 
spending time outdoors as much as possible. The gym is open for Residents and activities are 
being done on all floors. 
 
With the cold weather around the corner we will soon be changing window visits to a “Inside 
Window Visits” in the conference room, which is the same room we are currently using for the 
window visits. Please continue to schedule window visits like you always have.  
 
If you are interested in getting more information on COVID-19 guidance for nursing facilities, 
please visit CMS.gov.   
 
We thank you for your continued support and will update you as things change. Be assured of 
our prayers for your health and safety. 
 
May God bless you! 
 
Mother Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 
 
We could use donations of: 

Sanitizing Wipes 
Medical Gloves Size Large 
Bottled Water 
Disposable Hinged Containers 
Disposable Silver Ware 
N 95 Masks 
Individually Wrapped Treats 
Liquid Tide HE 

 


